Informal induction workshop  - Saturday 20 April 2019 – 25 Pacific Street
Janette Wilcox came from Melbourne to find out more about High Street Cohousing. Anne and Geoff King came to attend an induction workshop, since they had missed out on this experience. Paul and Lisa, friends of Alex’s, came along to find out more.
Alex and Anne presented the induction workshop material. 

Janette is interested in buying C6, the unit Anne and Geoff currently have their name against.
Paul and Lisa are interested in an Alva Street unit if one was available. 
[How does this work with the waiting list?]

Janette has gone back to Melbourne to look into the implications of moving to Dunedin and to High Street Cohousing. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Paul and Lisa are continuing to ask questions about the project. 
